Our reference:GCL:ATR:

23 November 2020

NSW Electoral Commission
GPO Box 832
SYDNEY NSW 2001

Re: 2020 Electoral Redistribution
Dear Sir

| write in support of the proposed redistribution of boundaries as it affects the Cootamundra
electorate. The proposal to include Boorowa, and hence include the remainder of the Hilltops Council
into the Cootamundra electorate is sensible and strongly supported by Temora Shire Council.

The Cootamundra electorate is unique in that there is no overriding population centre, leading to the
electorate being known as “The seat of small communities”. The inclusion of Boorowa and surrounding
villages will lead to nine (9) local government areas making up the electorate.

The electorate is the fourth largest in the State and the proposed redistribution will provide an
equitable means of adding population without an overburden of additional area.

Please accept this document as a submission in total support by Temora Shire Council, of the proposed
redistribution proposal, as it affects the Cootamundra electorate.

Yours faithfully
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